
January 23, 1974 

Mr. H.A e Bachrach 

1003 Howey Court 
234 Collins Street 
Melbourne, 3000 

AUSTRALIA 

Dear Hans: 

It was wonderful hearing from you, in all forms of 

communication -- telephone, telegram, and letters. 

I have kept kept in constant touch with Dr. Abe 

Stern and hope to be meeting with a contingent of 

the key people two weeks from today. 

The reason you could not reach me was that my telephone 

numbers have been changed, and our local telephone 

company is not quite the paragon of the vaunted 

American efficiency. For your further information, 

my numbers are: home - 212/799-1325, 799-2109 

office - 724-3511. 

Mindy and I are both pleased to hear about the 

impr vement in Gini's health, and we are hopeful that 

the impwvements will continue. 

It is good to know that you will be here around Passover 

time .,\, + We certainly look forward to seeing you and 

renewing our friendship. 

Mindy joins me in very very warmest wishes to Gini and 

the children. 

Cordially, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 

NL: cw 


